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A Journey of Kindness
Harlem fourth graders donate quilt to Remington residents

Harlem Elementary School fourth grade students in Mrs. LeDay’s
class participated in a special quilt project. The project was an
extension of a multiplication math lesson.

The project began with the students sharing a piece of fabric that
was special to them. The pieces range from their favorite colors,
hobbies, and designs. After arranging and sewing the quilt pieces
in class, the students made the decision to donate the quilts to
two residents at Remington Park. 

The students visited Remington Park on May 12 and gave the
quilts to two special ladies. As a classroom teacher, “My heart was
filled with prided as I observed my students generously give the
quilts, special hand-made cards, candy and drinks to the
residents at Remington.” Mrs. LeDay said.

In addition, the students read each card demonstrating what
sharing really means. As I watch each student, I could feel the
kindness and caring in the rooms. This small act was truly a
journey of kindness.
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